

Faringdon Community College Fernham Road, Faringdon, Oxfordshire, SN7 7LB

Tel: 01367 240375
Email: Office@fcc.cambrianlt.org
Studentservices@fcc.cambrianlt.org

www.fccoxon.co.uk



12 September 2025

Re: EPraise

Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back to the new term at FCC. In Mrs Barker's letter to you, she mentioned ePraise and you have since been sent a login link which I am pleased to see most parents and carers have been able to access.

The system is user friendly, the web browser has more features than the app. To see what ePraise can do, go to Home \rightarrow Support and feedback \rightarrow Community \rightarrow Parent guide. There you will be able to troubleshoot any problems.

If there are technical issues, please contact cakeen@fcc.cambrianlt.org who will be able to help.

To provide additional support, we are holding a parent forum on ePraise on Wednesday 17th September 5.30-6pm in the Main Hall.

We want to recognise every student's effort and resilience and value the contributions they make to the learning environments and community at FCC. Praise is fundamental to building positive relationships in school.

When student behaviour aligns with our values – belong, believe, aspire, achieve and when they are doing the right thing, in the right place at the right time, students will see this valued. Yours faithfully



Danielle Masters Assistant Headteacher











